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From: JOHN COX
To: Annilene McRobb
Subject: Sunday Hunting Proposal
Date: January 27, 2024 12:59:22 PM

You don't often get email from c . Learn why this is important

Good Afternoon, I am sending this E-mail In Support of Sunday Gun Hunting in our Township of
Minto ! as it is Legal to hunt with a Bow on Sunday & legal to Discharge a Firearm  on Sunday But not
to hunt with a Firearm it only makes sense to adapt
Sunday Gun Hunting in Our Bylaws , Thanks John W Cox Resident & Taxpayer of The Town Of Minto !
I did Approach at the time was Concellor   Dave Turton  about this subject & am still waiting  to hear
back from him !
Thanks again .




